
SC FAASTeam presents:

Note Date Change! - Winter Mountain Flying - Now January 18th

Join Airwolf at the Greenville Downtown Airport
for a timely and informative seminar on winter
flying in the mountains. Mr. Justin Wallace, an
Airwolf CFI, will be covering several topics
concerning the hazards of mountain flying
ranging from pre-flight planning considerations,
emergency & survival, winter weather threats, as
well as cold weather operations including engine
care & much more!
Directions: Drive in:  Park in parking lot and walk in door
titled "Jet Center Conference Room" 
Fly In:  Park on Tower Ramp and follow signs to "Jet Center
Conference Room"

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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